From: Donahue, Kelly

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Dubai
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 3:52:42 PM

Good afternoon,

| would support the change of hours to Dubai’s liquor license.

Thank you,

Captain Kelly Donahue
Madison Police Department
Central District

211 S. Carroll St. Room GR22
Madison WI 53703

608/ 261-9274
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